
 

 

 

 

 
Advisory Council on Utility Supplier and Workforce Diversity  

 
• Tuesday, September 10, 2019 
• Pepco, 701 9th Street, NW - 2nd Floor Conference Room 
• 4:00 pm – 5:15 pm, Advisory Council meeting  

Reception will immediately follow in the Pepco Edison Place Gallery 
 

 

AGENDA  
 Check-In 

 Call to Order and Preview of Meeting 
 

 Opening Remarks 
• Beverly Perry, Senior Advisor to Mayor Muriel Bowser  
• Councilmember Kenyan R. McDuffie (Ward 5)  
• David M. Velazquez, President and CEO, Pepco Holdings LLC 

 
 “What’s the Issue? – Framing the Conversation on Supplier and Workforce Diversity”  

• David L. Gadis, CEO, DC Water 
• Pedro Alfonso, Chairman and CEO, Dynamic Concepts, Inc. 
• Reginald McGahee, Howard University School of Law 

 
 Roundtable Discussion  

 
 Closing Remarks and Next Steps  

 
  Reception 


